From: Charles Marotta

To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reference Docket No. CM20030211
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:52:44 PM

To Whom It May Concern,
Reference Docket No. CM20030211

We have lived in the Knowlton Township / Columbia New Jersey area for 11 years &
are a longtime resident of New Jersey.

To this day our internet & cell phone service has been indescribably horrible
especially since the COVID19 pandemic has increased the need for quality services.
Everything is a struggle from filing unemployment and weekly benefits, online food
shopping, searching and shopping for necessitates, paying bills online, emailing
banks, daily phone calls etc.

The world has become very dependent on the internet & cell services and Warren
County residents needs and deserves the same rights as everyone else in New
Jersey.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Charles and Nancy Marotta
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